
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Tue, 26 Jan 2016 11:06:56 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: Proposed Development-Great WilseyPark

 

From: Bill 
Sent: 25 January 2016 20:24
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Proposed Development-Great WilseyPark

 

For The Att'n Mr. C. Rand

Dear Sir,         Ref.DC/15/2151/OUT

 

I would refer to my letter of June  20th 2015.         I have no doubt that the excellent officers in the West 
Suffolk Planning Office will have already given all the necessary consideration to all matters raised in my 
previous correspondence.

 However there is one subject that I feel requires restating, i.e.   "the question of traffic".      It would 
appear that the developers are insistant on having a second round-about on the A143 to give access to 
the new estate.  As a local resident I find it completely incomprehensible that use cannot be made of the 
round-about already approved between 'Wayside' and 'The Fox'.  The pollution arising, ( noise, exhaust 
gases,etc.) from the proposed scheme would be totally unacceptable and I feel I must protest in the most 
strongest of terms.

I sincerely hope this that matter will have all the due considerations necessary for such an important 
decision and leave it to your capable good offices to arrive at the correct solutions.

Yours sincerely      W.E.Fowler,  Medgower, Haverhill Road, Little Wratting, CB9 7UD.

 


